April Kindergram
Hello Families,

It is amazing to me that we are entering the month of April! March did not come in like a lion
and go out like a lamb. I have to admit that | am anxious for spring to completely arrive and
hopefully we can put winter gear away! | will wish you a Happy Spring with hope that it is on
the way!

For the month of April, we are finishing addition and subtraction to 10 and moving on up to
20!

In Writing, we have continued work with phonics and writing letters as well as learning
resources to use when speliing words needed in our writing. We have started a daily writing
journal. We are building on the use of personal story adding details in our writing.

In Reading, we are reading a variety of leveled books that match your child’s reading level. |
believe books and reading are a top priority for young children. We read many books aloud and
have been learning about plants, frogs and butterflies as well as their life cycles.

Please take the time to listen to your child read each week If you need books, please let me
know. | will be glad to send some home!

| hope you enjoy April break as a family. After we get back from our vacation week, we have a
full calendar of events for the final weeks of school.

If you have any questions, my e-mail address is pchampagne@msadS4.org. Thank you.

Patti Champagne, M.Ed., CAS Literacy
Kindergarten Teacher
Canaan Elementary



